Newsletter – 10th January 2020

Langley Moor Nursery School

Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk
langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

Tel: 0191 378 0830

Welcome to our new children and families



We have had 10 new children join our nursery this week and they have settled really well!

Book Sale

Last term we updated our nursery library book collection and have some used or multiple copies of books which we no longer need. Next week we will put these out in the porch for you to buy, at a cost of £1 per book. Funds raised will be used to modernise our library collection.

Winter Weather

Hopefully this winter will continue to be mild, but in the unlikely event of extreme weather conditions or boiler failure, we will notify you of closure via our website. A message will be put on the front page by 8am. If there is no message it means we are open as usual.

Our website contains a weekly blog on the front page, which if you click on shows some photographs from the week, to keep you updated.

School Application Time

If your child will be 5 on or between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021, you need to complete their school application. School Admissions recommend that this is done online at www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions

If you cannot access the council's website, please contact them on 03000 265896 and ask them to send you an application form.

The deadline for applications is <u>15th January 2020</u>

Please spare a few minutes to complete the questionnaire we placed in your child's book bag at the beginning of the week. We are always striving to improve and value the thoughts and opinions of our parents/carers.



Diary Dates

February

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February (Spring Half Term)

April

Thursday 2nd April (Last day of Spring Term)

Monday 20th April: Re-open for Summer Term

After School Club

Our After School club now closes at 4pm.

Sessions can be booked for either half an hour (£3) or one hour (£6)

To book, please call at the office

Friday Lunch Club

We are now offering a lunch club on a Friday for N2 children who access a morning place only. This means the morning session will be extended until 12:45pm. Children will need to bring the savoury element of their lunch (eg a sandwich, wrap, soup in a flask), and we will provide the fruit, yoghurt, muffin etc and drinks. Eating with their peers is a good preparation for school in September. The charge for this session is £6 per week, paid through Parentpay. If you are interested in this, please book through the office.